Steele PTO Meeting Minutes
February 14, 2018
Meeting called to order at 9:30 a.m.

Present: Tammy Lacey, Sherri Kamnikar, Tina Judge, Angela Cecil, Mike May, Lynnae Harmych and Christy Fain.

President:  Tammy Lacey

· Still no word from the potentially interested parties. I also posted it on our FB and Twitter so those people who follow us may have seen it. Will email Alexis to forward info to AJH members.

· We talked about making a donation to the Amherst Schools Historical Preservation fund. Russ Marty spends countless hours preserving Amherst Schools’ history and gives tours and presentations to class reunions, etc. He could use some money to help with his efforts. Motion by Christy to give $1000 to the Amherst Schools Historical Preservation fund, seconded by Lynnae. All in favor, motion passed.

Principal: Mike May

Vice President: Sherri Kamnikar

Treasurer: Tina Judge

· Presented income and expenses for January

Secretary: Angela Cecil

· Motion to approve the January minutes, seconded by Tina.

Committee Chairs

16th Birthday Cards: Lynnae Harmych

· Lynnae purchased 160 more stamps and a pack of paper for the cards, totaling $88

Community Fundraising: Alexis Szudarek (absent)

· Don’t forget to link your Giant Eagle card to the Amherst Schools-Nord account so we see a benefit. 

· Select Steele on Amazon Smile if you shop online

· If you have Coke rewards caps or codes you can enter them online and donate them to Powers

· Since most rewards checks will come in after the end of the school year, and in the absence of a new board to take over, Tina and I will stay on the bank account until we can either spend or donate all remaining funds after May 30.

Hospitality: OPEN

· Next meal will be February Conferences on Feb. 15

· We may work with Student Council again this year to share the cost and duties of a Staff Appreciation Event

Membership: Wendi Lowe

Merchandise: Tammy Lacey

· As discussed last month, all merchandise has been marked down to liquidate it. Items have been donated to Hockey, Boys Soccer, Band and Theatre; let me know if you have a group that might want stuff for a basket before the end of the year

· Our final basketball game was on 2/9, sales were good. We have maybe 3 dozen shirts left.

· After giving to baskets, asking Russ Marty if he’ll take the t-shirts for Student Council. 

Publicity/Social Media: OPEN

· Twitter: @MLSteelePTO. Facebook: Steele PTO

New Business

· Remaining meeting dates for the year: March 14, 2018; April 11, 2018; May 9, 2018
Meeting adjourned at 9:52 a.m. 

Minutes respectfully recorded and submitted by Angela Cecil on February 14, 2018.

